
Annual Diocesan Appeal Report  

 

Good news! It is less than a month since the Commitment Sunday of the Annual 

Diocesan Appeal, Building Together in Faith and we are now 70.9% of our Diocesan Goal.  Our 

sincere gratitude to everyone who continuously support the Appeal. 

 

Congratulations to Father Jack Michalchuk and parishioners of Christ Our Saviour Parish for 

going over their parish goal.  To date, they have reached 100.5%!  Father Vince James, OMI 

and the parishioners of St. Andrew’s Parish, Fraser Lake, the first of the many parishes that 

have reached their parish goal, continue to exceed their goal.  They have now reached 106.3%!  

Please remember any amount that the parish raised over their parish goal will be returned to 

parishes 100%. 

 

St. Patrick’s Parish, McBride having reached 93.4% is very close to their parish goal.  Three 

parishes are above 85% of their parish goals – Sacred Heart Parish, Terrace 88.8%; St. Joseph’s 

Parish, Smithers 88.5%; Notre Dame Parish, Dawson Creek 87.5%. 

 

Annunciation Parish, Prince Rupert is now 71.4% of their parish goal.  Two parishes in the 

City of Prince George are above 60% of their parish goals – Immaculate Conception 69.6% and 

St. Mary’s Parish 63.5%. 

 

More good news: St. Anthony’s Parish, Houston has reached 55.3% and St. Joseph’s Parish, 

Vanderhoof have reached 52.4% of their parish goal.     

 

Over-all every parish in the Diocese has progressed towards reaching their parish goal which 

will help us achieve our Diocesan Goal of $ 400,000. Even the contributions of the nine 

parishes that are below 50% of their parish goal have also increased since Commitment 

Sunday. 

 

THANK YOU to all Priests, Pastors, Pastoral Life Directors and Parish Appeal Committee for 

all your hard work in constant promotion of the Annual Diocesan Appeal.  Your words of 

encouragement to your parishioners make a huge difference towards achieving our Diocesan 

goal. 

 

Please continue to offer prayers for the success of the Appeal this year.  Blessings to you and 

your ministry! 

 

Very Reverend Rectorino Tolentino Jr.     

 

  



 


